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Re: Receipt of Complete Five-Year CIWMP Review Report 

Dear Mr. Engle: 

I am writing in regard to the adequacy of the County’s Five-Year CIWMP Review Report 
submitted to the California Department of Resources Recycling and Recovery 
(CalRecycle) on January 24, 2025. The purpose of this letter is to notify you that 
CalRecycle staff has reviewed the County’s Report and find that it meets the 
requirements of Public Resources Code (PRC), Sections 41770 and 41822 and Title 14, 
California Code of Regulations (CCR), Section 18788. Accordingly, CalRecycle staff is 
preparing a recommendation for management’s consideration for approval of the 
County’s Report findings. It is anticipated that this item will be considered for approval 
through CalRecycle’s Deputy Director’s action on April 22, 2025. 

If you have any questions about this letter or the Five-Year CIWMP Review process, 
please contact me at (916) 341-6062 or zac.smith@calrecycle.ca.gov. 

Respectfully, 

Zac Smith 
Local Assistance & Market Development Branch, Section 2, Unit 3 
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